-------- Original Message -------- 

	Subject: 
	RE: Nominations for Fellow, May 2013

	Date: 
	Mon, 6 May 2013 17:50:05 +0000

	From: 
	Kerry Vandell <kvandell@uci.edu>
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I will not be able to make it this year (Dean’s Search Committee final recommendations), but wanted to second John’s nomination of Yildiray Yildirim. My most recent PhD student, Major Coleman, was just recruited by Syracuse. Yildiray was one of the major reasons. He is building a “new” program in a place that really had none before.
 
Regards,
 
Kerry
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